
From: Sheldon.Gordon@fns.usda.gov [mailto:Sheldon.Gordon@fns.usda.gov]  
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 10:36 AM 
To: Yedinak, Lynne 
Subject: RE: Reminder that Comments are on Proposed CID for Mayonnaise, Salad Dressings, 
and Tartar Sauce, A-A-20140D 
 
Hi Lynne, 
I hope you are having a great day.  We do not have any comments at this time on CID A-
A20140D. 
 
Thanks, 
Sheldon 
 
Sheldon Gordon, MS, RD, LD 
USDA/FNS/SNP/FDD 
3101 Park Center Drive, Room 508 
Alexandria, VA 22302 
ph:  703-305-1126 
fax: 703-305-1410 


